
Monday December 9th

Hello Bluejays!

Pledge:

Please stand and join me for the Pledge of Allegiance. I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of 
America, and to the republic for which it stands; one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice 
for all. 

Moment of Silence:
As we begin another day, let us pause for a minute of silence to reflect, meditate, pray, or engage in any other 
silent activity. 

Students and Teachers:

Celebrate Your Graduate! Attention parents and guardians! It's time to honor the incredible achievements 
of our high school seniors! 🎉 We are excited to announce that we are now accepting purchases for Senior 
Salutes, a special way to recognize your graduate’s hard work and accomplishments.  Deadline: Tuesday, 
December 10! A Senior Salute is a unique opportunity to showcase your graduate's journey, achievements, 
and future aspirations in our yearbook. This is your chance to share a heartfelt message, a cherished 
memory, or a favorite photo that captures their high school experience. Don’t miss this chance to 
celebrate their accomplishments and make their graduation even more memorable! For more details on how 
to purchase your Senior Salute, please check google classroom Class of 2025 for more information or 
contact Mrs. Fields. Let’s make this graduation one to remember!
Seniors - Big News the FREE APPLICATION FOR STUDENT AID (FAFSA) is now available. The link is 
posted in Google Classroom. You must fill out the application for the 2025-2026 school year. Filling out 
the FAFSA is a graduation requirement. If you are planning not to fill out the application because you are 
not going to college I will have an opt-out forms posted after Thanksgiving break (dec.20)

Happy Birthday Today to:

Have a great day Bluejays!!!


